
Recently we received an inquiry on how to handle airline transportation vouchers.  Below you will find 
information for each airline that issues vouchers.  Please make sure that when seeking reimbursement, 
that you send the trip receipt with the voucher.  If receipts are not sent, the airlines will deny the 
request. 
 
We hope this information is helpful to you.   
 
Thank you 
 
Alaska Airlines 
Unknown, as Alaska Airlines did not respond to our information request.  We are not sure at this time if 
Alaska issues travel vouchers.  If by chance they do, and you receive one, email their station manager at 
richard.gray@alaskaair.com. 
 
American Airlines 
Attn: Mark Powell/General Manager 
PO Box 22092 
Salt Lake City, UT 84122 
Email: mark.powell@aa.com 
 
Delta Air Lines Inc 
1900 East Golf Road  
Suite M150 
Schaumburg, IL 60173 
(180 Days to Submit) 
 
Frontier Airlines 
Email: andreas.hansen@flyfrontier.com 
Phone: 224-817-5091 
 
JetBlue Airlines 
Contracts with Lyft 
 
SkyWest Airlines 
1900 East Golf Road  
Suite M150 
Schaumburg, IL 60173 
(180 Days to Submit) 
 
Southwest Airlines 
Does not issue transportation vouchers 
 
United Airlines 
Email: kandie.jaramillio@united.com 
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